Point Chevalier Bowling Club

Dog Policy

29th November 2022

Point Chevalier Bowling Club prides itself on being an organisation that puts the
health and safety of our community first. Recently a visitor to our grounds was bitten by a
patrons dog. Whilst we understand this was likely to be a one off incident, we do have a
responsibility to our staff, members and visitors to minimize the risk of this happening

again.

Dogs are welcome on our grounds provided they are:
on a lead and

under the control of their owner/responsible person.
Dogs are not allowed:

inside the club house or

in the enclosed entranceway to the clubhouse.

This restriction does not apply to disability-assist dogs* and other working dogs* that are

there for the purpose of working (for example, a police dog).

* “Disability Assist Dog” means a dog certified by one of the following organisations as being a dog trained to assist (or as being
a dog training to assist) a person with a disability: (a) Hearing Dogs for Deaf People in New Zealand (b) Mobility Assistance Dogs
Trust (c) New Zealand Epilepsy Assist Dogs Trust (d) Royal New Zealand Foundation of the Blind (e) Top Dog Companion Trust
(f) An organisation specified by Order of Council under Section 78D of the Dog Control Act 1996 “District” means the District of
Waipa as administered by the Waipa District Council “Dog Control Officer” shall have the same meaning as ascribed to it in

Section 2 of the Dog Control

* “Working Dog” shall have the same meaning as ascribed to it in Section 2 of the Dog Control Act 1996
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